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Week beginning: 10th February 2023  

 

 

A note from…. Mrs. Lubomski 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Thank you all for your continued support for the school this year. Your children are experiencing a rich 
curriculum which is developing their many gifts and talents in lots of different ways. This half-term we 
have been focusing on the Virtues of Friendship and Love of Neighbour and it has been a delight to 
observe the way that all members of our school community show care and compassion to one another 
each day. 

I hope that many of you will be able to come and join us for our Parents’ Evenings at the end of next 
half-term (29 th /30th March) . In between, it will be fabulous to see many of you attending our fortnightly 
Awards’ Assemblies.  

Please remember to take care at drop off and p ick up times.  Gargrave Road is extremely busy and we 
are fortunate to have a crossing right by school, and use of the carpark for free. We hope you will all 
continue to work with us to keep everyone safe.  

I hope that you all have a happy and enjoyable holiday with your children. 

Best wishes, 

 

Mrs Alixena Lubomski 
 

 

Healthy Eating 

Please remember that packed lunches should contain healthy food. 
Please remember that sweets are not a suitable part of a packed lunch. 
All packed lunches should be nut free as we have members of our 
community who have severe allergies to nuts. 

 

If you have any questions please contact the school office. Email: admin@st-stephens.n-yorks.sch.uk  Telephone: 01756 709451 


